
Think  Global  Recruitment
Shortlisted  for  Best
Recruitment Website
The Edinburgh Company Making a Digital Impact

 

Think  Global  Recruitment,  an  international  accounting
specialist based in Edinburgh, has been shortlisted for the S1
Job  Awards  ‘Best  Recruitment  Website’.  The  prestigious
recruitment  awards,  hosted  by  the  comedian  Kevin  Bridges,
recognises the best of the recruitment industry in Scotland.

The award, which will judge the website from the jobseeker’s
perspective,  will  consider  it’s  design,  functionality  and
unique features. Think Global Recruitment officially launched
their new website in January and since then has experienced a
dramatic rise in traffic that hasn’t slowed down. Abigail
Stevens, Managing Director of Think Global Recruitment, puts
this down to the continuous new and relevant content they have
been adding to the website, giving them an edge over their
competitors.

“We regularly post interesting and dynamic content on the
website including many case studies featuring accountants that
we have assisted to move around the globe since 2000. People
like to read about real-life experiences and the types of
opportunities  exist  in  diverse  locations  such  as  chilly
Mongolia or the sunny island lifestyles in the Caribbean.” –
(Abigail  Stevens,  Managing  Director  of  Think  Global
Recruitment)
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It is the second year-in-a-row that Think Global Recruitment
has been shortlisted for the S1 Job awards, having just missed
out  on  the  Training  &  Development  Award  last  year.  In
December, Think Global Recruitment won Best Company to Work
For at the UK’s Recruitment Employment Confederation’s IRP
Awards and his been riding on a high ever since.

The company is firing on all cylinders with plans to expand
and triple its revenues this year. The company that assists
others to make a move aboard seems to be leading by example
and making some big moves itself.

The S1 Job Awards night will take place on Thursday13th April
at the Crown Plaza Hotel, Glasgow.


